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COMMISSION FOR WOMEN SPECIAL CALLED MEETING 
MINUTES   WEDNESDAY, February 5, 2020 
 
The Commission for Women convened for a special called meeting on Wednesday, February 5, 2020 at 
Austin City Hall, 301 W. 2nd Street, Austin, Texas 78701. 
 
Chair Austen called the Commission Meeting to order at 6:10 p.m. 
 
Commissioners in Attendance: 
Rebecca Austen, Chair 
Flannery Bope, Vice Chair 
Neva Fernandez 
Amanda Lewis 
Julia Cuba Lewis 
Dyana Limon-Mercado  
 
Commissioners Absent: 
Tanya Athar-Jogee 
Juliana Gonzales 
Sarah Tober 
 
Vacant: 
District 2  
District 3 
 
Staff in Attendance: 
April Shaw, Human Resources Department 
Rebecca Kennedy, Human Resources Department 
Ed Van Eenoo, Budget Office 
 
CITIZEN COMMUNICATION 
No general citizen communication.  

 
1. COMMUNITY FORUM  

 
Discussion was held regarding the FY 2020-2021 City of Austin budget. Ed Van Eenoo, Deputy 
Chief Financial Officer, made a presentation to the Commission and citizens in attendance. The 
community addressed the Commission regarding the FY 2020-2021 budget. The Commission took no 
action on this item. 

 
ADJOURNMENT 
Chair Austen adjourned the meeting at 7:39 p.m. without objection. 


